
Satsuma Class planning Term 6 Week 9 

 

This home learning aims to closely match what is happening at school as much as possible.  The online classroom at Oak Academy has been created by 

teachers specifically to support pupils’ learning at home and is backed by the Department for Education. 

Wee

k 9  

YEA

R 2 

All weekly lessons and assemblies will be available here from Monday 22nd June: https://classroom.thenational.academy/schedule-by-

year/year-2 

Wee

k 1 

Maths English Other 

Mon 

 

Adding 2-digit numbers (regrouping)  
https://classroom.thenational.academy/lessons/add
ing-2-digit-numbers-regrouping  

To retrieve information 
https://classroom.thenational.academy/les
sons/to-retrieve-information-dee248  

Geography 

Where are the world’s people? 
https://classroom.thenational.academy/lesson
s/where-are-the-worlds-people  

Tues 

 

Subtracting 2-digit numbers 
https://classroom.thenational.academy/lessons/sub
tracting-2-digit-numbers  

To make inferences 
https://classroom.thenational.academy/les
sons/to-make-inferences  

Spanish 

To describe physical appearance  
https://classroom.thenational.academy/lesson
s/to-be-able-to-describe-physical-appearance-
in-spanish-9a3b6c  

Wed 

 

Subtracting 2-digit numbers (regrouping)  
https://classroom.thenational.academy/lessons/sub
tracting-2-digit-numbers-regrouping  

To add detail to expanded noun 

phrases 
https://classroom.thenational.academy/les
sons/to-add-detail-to-expanded-noun-
phrases  

Science 

How does the Earth orbit and rotate? 
https://classroom.thenational.academy/lesson
s/how-does-the-earth-orbit-and-rotate  

Thur

s 

 

Consolidation and application  
https://classroom.thenational.academy/lessons/con
solidation-and-application-a4be34  

To add detail to expanded noun 

phrases 
https://classroom.thenational.academy/les
sons/to-add-detail-to-expanded-noun-
phrases-adeb68  

Geography 

What is a settlement?  
https://classroom.thenational.academy/lesson
s/what-is-a-settlement  

Fri 

 

Consolidation and application  
https://classroom.thenational.academy/lessons/con

To write a character description 
https://classroom.thenational.academy/les

Art 

To create repeated patterns 
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https://classroom.thenational.academy/lesson
s/to-create-repeated-patterns-4ae78a  

 

Wee

k 9  

YEA

R 3 

All weekly lessons and assemblies will be available here from Monday 22nd June: https://classroom.thenational.academy/schedule-by-year/year-
3/ 

Wee

k 1 

Maths English Other 

Mon 

 

Compare capacity and volume 
https://classroom.thenational.academy/lessons
/compare-capacity-and-volume  

Reading comprehension 
https://classroom.thenational.academy/lesso
ns/reading-comprehension  

PSHE 

Black Lives Matter! 
https://classroom.thenational.academy/lessons/
black-lives-matter  

Tues 

 

Ordering capacity and volume 
https://classroom.thenational.academy/lessons
/ordering-capacity-and-volume  

Reading comprehension   
https://classroom.thenational.academy/lesso
ns/reading-comprehension-5f6674  

Spanish 

To be able to give an opinion about your town 

or city 
https://classroom.thenational.academy/lessons/
to-be-able-to-give-an-opinion-about-your-town-
or-city-in-spanish  

Wed 

 

Add and subtract capacity and volume 
https://classroom.thenational.academy/lessons
/add-and-subtract-capacity-and-volume  

Read the example and identify the key 

features 
https://classroom.thenational.academy/lesso
ns/read-the-example-and-identify-the-key-
features  

Music 

Frequency and pitch of sound (hearing range) 
https://classroom.thenational.academy/lessons/
frequency-and-pitch-of-sound-hearing-range  

Thu

rs 

 

Solve problems involving capacity and 

volume 
https://classroom.thenational.academy/lessons
/solve-problems-involving-capacity-and-volume  

SPaG Focus: key feature 
https://classroom.thenational.academy/lesso
ns/key-feature-spag-focus  

Geography 

What makes up the weather? 
https://classroom.thenational.academy/lessons/
what-makes-up-the-weather  

Fri 

 

Estimate mass and capacity 
https://classroom.thenational.academy/lessons
/estimate-mass-and-capacity  

To write your own composition  
https://classroom.thenational.academy/lesso
ns/to-use-key-features-in-order-to-write-own-
composition-2042b6  

Music 

To sing a minor and major scale using solfege 
https://classroom.thenational.academy/lessons/
to-sing-a-major-and-minor-scale-using-solfege  
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Curious Curriculum: I wonder what we can learn from the ocean. Let’s discover the world under the sea … What will you discover about the 

ocean? Can you name the world’s oceans? Which is your favourite animal that lives in the ocean? What stories do you know about the ocean? Can you 

create art from the ocean? Who works on the ocean? Is the ocean in danger? We gave some suggested activities last week.  I wonder what you have 

found out already.  I wonder where your interests will take you.  Be creative and be curious!      

Please remember: We feel there is much to gain from both approaches and want you to know that we support you doing what is right for your family: 

Oak Academy, Curious Curriculum or a blend of both. We certainly do not expect you to cover it all but we do want all our learners to be able to 

access a wide range of learning activities and we do encourage all children to be engaged in some home learning throughout the week.   

Don’t forget to let us know what you have been doing.  We will still be updating the website regularly with your home learning photos.    

Take care and stay safe, 

 

Mr Cornes and Mrs Rendle 

 


